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Upcoming Events 
& Trips 

 

Last Day of Term- Friday 

16th February  

 

Parent Forum– 

Wednesday 28th February 

6:00pm 

 

 

Our Book of The Week: The Three Little Pigs 

Maths Focus:  Exploring one more (less) and practical 

number problems . 

Phonics Focus:  Revisiting all Phase 2 letters and  tricky 

words- ‘I’, ‘to’, ‘no’ , ‘go’ ,  ‘the’.  Practising reading /

writing cvc (consonant vowel consonant eg. cat) words 

and letter formation.  

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Family Wall in Nursery: Keep bringing in any fantastic work that 

your children have completed, or any special news you wish to tell 

us about. These can be then stuck on the family wall as and when 

you want to. If you want to tell us about some exciting news, 

please feel free to fill out a ‘Parent Postcard’.  

Reading Books: Please remember to bring in your child’s reading 

book (Ladybirds—Wednesday; Butterflies—Thursday) and sign 

their reading record book. 

Change of Clothes: Can you please ensure that your child has a 

change of clothes hung on their peg. 

Precious Items: Please can you ensure your children do not 

bring in precious items from home. 

Listening Area: We have a new listening area and would be 

grateful for any spare CDs  (nursery rhymes / stories) you may no 

longer need. 

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s keyworker. 

 Fortnightly Family Task 

Parent Postcards: 

Remember to pick up a postcard! You will now find these in a new 

location, next to our family wall. Please take one and share some 

exciting news with us!  

Draw or paint a picture of your favourite 

traditional character and bring in to share. 

Ozzy’s Little Owls 


